
 

  

 
11th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Oak Academy Summer Festival – Wednesday 12th July 2023 
 
We are looking forwards to tomorrow and have been overwhelmed by the response around the 
number of parents who are coming to join us for the day. It is not too late to sign up at the following 
link. 
 

https://forms.microsoft.com/e/8WBtteHswt 
 
On the day there will be a small soft play area will be on offer for children under 5. We will be running 
a raffle and prizes include items from Rockley, BH Live, Cineworld, Hollywood Bowl plus others. 
 
As you may have seen, the weather is looking a little unreliable tomorrow. We are confident that much 
of the day will be fine, however it does look like it is likely to be unsettled from 2pm. With this in mind 
I am proposing that if the rain does come in that we release students at 2pm. If it remains settled, we 
will hold them until 3pm as normal. We will of course communicate with you if we make the decision to 
release them at 2pm. If you would prefer for us to keep your child at school until 2pm then please 
complete the following form. 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/fwWiGQLeZi  

 

As always many thanks for your support. If you have any questions please do not hestiate to contact me 

at hayley.richley@oak-academy.co.uk.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Hayley Richley 

Principal  
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